
 

 

 

 

 

 

School’s Got Talent 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
School’s Got Talent auditions will be taking place in classes, the week commencing Monday 3rd June.  If 

your child would like to audition, then now would be a great time for them to start practising. 

 

Two acts from each year group will be chosen to represent their year in the final in July, through a 

secret vote after all auditions have taken place.   

 

If your child is chosen for the final, you will be sent another letter inviting you to attend so that you can 

watch them perform. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Larkin and School Council 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/

